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30 June 2025 
 
 

Neelu Jennings 
 

 
 

Tēnā koe Neelu 
 
Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (LGOIMA) 1987 
 
We refer to your official information request dated 30 May 2025, which asks: 
 

Can you please tell me how many households there will be in the revised 
Central Ward to be used in the 2025 Local Body elections? 

 
Answer: 
 
The revised Central Ward, which will be used for the 2025 Local Body elections, is 
expected to include around 10,488 households. This figure is based on data from 
the 2023 Census. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: How to 
make a complaint | Ombudsman New Zealand, or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website: Proactive releases | Hutt City Council 
 
 

Ngā mihi nui 
 
Rebekah van der Splinter 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 
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